## Minutes of the NSCNA

The meeting of the NSCNA was called to order by President Dudley Smith on Fec. 29. 1988 at Farm and Home Savings Meeting Room.

The minutes of the April 27, 1987 meeting were read and approved. Harold Anderson, treasurer, reported a balance of \$223.97.

The slate of officers for 1988 was presented. It was suggested by Tomas Rodreguez that the steering committed be expanded. John Migl moved to amend the association's by-lays so that expansion over eleven might occur. It was seconded and then approved. The officers and steering committee members were presented again.

A motion was made and seconded and approved. The officers and steering committee members are as follows:

President - Dudley Smith
Vice president - Jerry Sullivan
Secretary - Pat Sullivan
Treasurer - Harold Anderson

Committee members - France Studak, Suzanne Chaney, Tomas Rodriguez, Kathy Herrin, John Berlingson, John Migl, Wilda Adams, Randy Alexis.

Mr. Bruce Todd, county commissioner for precinct 2, was the guest speaker. His dissussion covered the following topics as they pertained to our area: Roadways, namely 183, Parmer Lane, Arterial 8; advantages of Sematech; the Civic center; pros and cons of single member districts; tax appraisals; and metro government which is the consolidation of country and city governments, as evidenced in roadway planning and social service agencies. A question and answer session followed.

No new business was discussed.

The meetingwas adjourned by President Dudley Smith.

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Sullivan Secretary

al Sullevan